
                                                      Adult Leader Meeting                           February 17, 2009 

1. 8 scouts have signed up for Troop Leader training on the 28
th

. Mr. Moultrie will send out 

an email to the 16 who have not signed up yet if they want a troop position. There will be 

another class in May. 

2. NYLT (Green Bar): last week in May and first 2 weeks of June. Registration is now open 

and highly recommended for scouts wanting a leadership position. There is an online 

form and checklist and a check that must be turned in to be registered. 

3. Spring Camporee: Only 2 scouts have signed up so far. There was a large group standing 

for O/A elections. Fighting Frogs and Dragons should be on that list. Bradley working on 

O/A staff. 10 adults recommended for O/A. Mr. Law and Mr. Anderson are helping out. 

4.  Noelle Davis and Kay Watkins are to bring their notary stamp for medical forms, 

especially the first Monday of the month. New medical forms on website will need to get 

notarized. 

5. Patrol ASMs get the rosters to Mrs. Roberts for patrol campouts as soon as possible so 

she can pull their medical forms. 

6. Correct rank patch should be on their uniforms for BORs. 

7. Trips: all money needs to be turned in before trip happens. Responsibility for the adult in 

charge. 

8. New tour permit:  Mr. Moultrie has seen this online. Easier now. It remembers the tag 

numbers and driver’s information. 

9. Summer Camp: Mrs. Hunt is trying to create a summer camp website. On March 1
st
, the 

Council will let them know what is being offered. Having everything online is more 

convenient. Beginning of April, she has to turn in requests. Also she is looking for a 

nurse this year. Overnight opportunity and hikes available for scouts in camp. Activity 

slots, there will be optional merit badges available. Adults pay the rafting and horseback 

riding fees if they participate. Next summer camp payment is due April 21
st
. 

10.  Mr. Bilkert: Foothills and Cherokee Pickens Districts, different packs. Webelos II’s are 

few and far between. Rocky Mount and Mountain View have 3 Scouts crossing over. 

There are 7 scouts from Addison and 1 scout from Davis. Our troop could get as many as 

12 scouts. We need to start recruiting in the fall to get the Webelos interested.  There are 

more Webelos I’s coming up. 

11. Roundtable: Our troop got the award for Must Ministries Scouting for Food, 3000 lbs 

(5000) cans. Troop 75 had 600 lbs. Our troop won 3 of the dining tents. The first 3 

patrols to get 100% will get the tents. 

12. Scout Sabbath is Feb. 27
th

. Meet at church at 7pm if you need transportation. Otherwise 

7:45 at the Temple. 

13. Merit Badge University: 2 spots available for First Aid MB if someone needs it. 

14.  Adairsville Shotgun: March 1
st
. 10 scouts have signed up. Need another adult to go. 



15. Patrol campouts: March 6
th

-8
th

. 3 patrols possibly going to Allatoona. Timberwolves: 

Camp Gross. Penguins: Red Top possibly. Night Hawks: Rock Town. Duct tape: 

Moccasin Creek. 

16. AT BP: March 13
th

-15
th

. No sign up sheet yet. Mr. Bilkert may assist with that trip. The 

plan will be based on the scout’s needs. 

17. Pine straw sales: Sale is over on March 31
st
. 

18. New Scout Campout: April 17
th

-19
th

. Looking for a cook crew. 

19. Large boat sailing: April 24
th

-26
th

. Scout must 13 years old. Allatoona . 

20. BSAR Wilderness First Aid: April 24
th

-26
th

. 

21. O/A ordeals in May at Woodruff or Bert Adams. 

22. No meeting the April 6
th

. 

23. June 1
st
: Meeting about summer camp. 

24. Bullying and cyberspace requirement now required for Second and First class scouts. 

 


